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November 13,2000 

Ms. Blanca Bay0 
Director of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 001222-TI 
Nationwide Communications of Michigan, Inc. 
IXC Certificate No. 3549 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Nationwide Communications of Michigan, Inc. (Certificate No. 3549) has 
authorized us to propose a settlement offer of $500 for resolution of Docket No. 
001222-Tl, regarding outstanding regulatory fees and reports. 

As indicated in Nationwide's settlement offer made to this Commission on 
September 6th in Docket No. 000940-TC, the reason for violation of Rule 25- 
4.0161, F.A.C., is simply oversight. 

Enclosed is a letter from the General Manager of the Company stating their 
procedures to help prevent the non-payment of regulatory fees in the future. 

Please let me know if any additional information is required, or if additional action 
is necessary in order to stay the Commission proceeding in this docket. 

Patrick K. wiggins L/ 

I+! c I) ti 1 IVH PKW,plk 
cc: Ms. Paula lsler (via facsimile) 



NATIONWIDE COMMUNICATIONS, INC. 
2333 Commercial Drive Auburn Hills, Michigan 48326 

October 30,2000 

Blanca Bayo, D i r w  
Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 000940-TC - Pay Telephone Certificate No. 3950 
Nationwide Communications of Michigan, Inc. - Company Code TF298 

Docket No. 001222-TI - IXC Certificate No. 3549 
Nationwide Communications of Michigan, Inc. - Company Code TI239 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 

I have been asked to explain Nationwide Communications, Inc.’s failure to pay its regulatory 
assessment fee. Given the small amount owed ($50.00), this lapse obviously was not intentional. 
Indeed, as General Manager, I thought our intemal comptroller and external CPA firm provided 
the company two safeguards against missed filings. 

Why they did not remains unclear. I can state that NCI has replaced our comptroller and that we 
will be replacing our CPA firm once it has discharged its duties with respect to our audited 
financials. We have made this filing a priority with our current comptroller and have retained CT 
corporation to centrally handle all such corporate filings. This will not happen again. 

Should there be any krther questions or concerns please feel free to contact me directly 

Sincerely, 

Robert L. Miller Jr. 
General Manager 

Phone: 246-836-6660 Toll Free: 1-8oD798-3716 Fax: 248-836-6633 
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